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Rosenberg Corey

From: Les Crone <lc6145@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 11:35 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Cc: office@oregonrentalhousing.com
Subject: HB 2004-A

I would hope that common sense prevails and this law is researched more and rewritten to actually 
address the root problems instead of trying to put an ill-conceived band-aid on the problems. 
 
I’m a landlord in Lane County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. 


